
Notice of Cancellation of Coachella Valley Mountains  
Conservancy Board Meeting  

Notice is hereby given that the regular CVMC Governing Board Meeting which was 
planned to be held on May 14, 2018 has been cancelled by Chairman Shelley Kaplan due 
to a lack of agenda items. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on July 10, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. at 73-710 
FredWaring Drive, Palm Desert in Conference Room 115, and the agenda will be available 
ten days prior to that date. 

Respectfully submitted on May 2, 2018. 

By: Jim R. Karpiak 
Executive Director 
Coachella Valley Mountains Conservancy 
73-710 Fred Waring Dr., Suite 112 
Palm Desert, CA 92260 

jkarpiak@cvmc.ca.gov 

(760) 776-5026 
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